
 
 

ORCHESTRA OFFERS BUY ONE GET ONE HALF OFF ON 

ALL REMAINING 2022/23 SEASON CONCERTS 
Discounted Pricing Offer Good Through February 19th, 2023 

 

 

PARK FOREST, IL (February 16th, 2023) - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

As a good riddance to winter, Illinois Philharmonic Orchestra is offering a “Buy One Get One 

Half Off” Super Winter Sale on all remaining concerts in the 2022/23 season.  Patrons need only 

enter the promo code WINTER2023 when at the ‘check out’ portion of their online purchase 

at IPOmusic.org.  For those wanting to purchase tickets via telephone, they can do the same by 

calling the Box Office at 708-481-7774. 

 

“We wanted to do something special for our patrons as we head into the second half of our 

45th Anniversary season,” said Ken Churilla, Director of Marketing & Communications.  “Plus, 

with spring just around the corner, we thought this would be a nice way to help people save some 

money and beat the winter doldrums at the same time.” 

 

All concerts are performed at the Ozinga Chapel, an 1,100 seat, state-of-the-art concert venue, 

located on the grounds of Trinity Christian College, 6601 W. College Drive, Palos Heights, IL. 

Concerts included in the sale are: 

 

February 25th @ 7:30p 

Iyer & Sibelius 

Inbal Segev, cello 

 

March 11th @ 3:00p 

Pictures at an Exhibition featuring visuals by Adrian Wyard 

Lisa Tannebaum, harp 

 

April 15th @ 7:30p 

Soaring Strings: An Orchestral Celebration of Matthew Mantell 

Matthew Lipman, viola 

Emily Mantell, cello 

Sonia Mantell, cello 

 

May 13th @ 7:30p 

Dvořák & Beach 

https://ipomusic.org/


 
 

 

 
ABOUT ILLINOIS PHILHARMONIC ORCHESTRA 

IPO celebrates its 45th anniversary season in 2022/23. Under the leadership of Music Director Stilian 

Kirov and Christina Salerno (2022 Illinois Council of Orchestras ‘Executive Director of the Year), the 
mission of IPO is to provide compelling professional symphonic music, support music education, and 

expand audience awareness of musical excellence for the diverse communities of the greater Chicago 

region.  
 

During this milestone anniversary season, the three-time Illinois Council of Orchestras “Professional 
Orchestra of the Year” will perform several classical concerts at their home venue, Ozinga Chapel at 

Trinity Christian College in Palos Heights, IL. In addition, the orchestra performs a myriad of 

educational youth offerings each year via their educational arm - The Marilynn Tannebaum Educational 

Institute. IPO also performs an annual summer chamber series, IPO Summer @ Olympia Fields Country 

Club. 
 

From its community orchestra roots in Park Forest, the 69-member orchestra has grown into a critically 

acclaimed professional regional orchestra. Illinois Philharmonic Orchestra is supported in part by the 
Gaylord and Dorothy Donnelly Foundation, Ozinga Foundation, the Walder Foundation, Gerhard 

Manufacturing and Design, Northern Trust, and the Illinois Arts Council Agency. For more information, 
visit ipomusic.org.  

 

MEDIA INQUIRIES: 

Ken Churilla – IPO Marketing & Communications Director 

708.481.7774 

kchurilla@ipomusic.org 

 


